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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 10:49 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Food scrap recycling pick up

 

From: jmlchia@yahoo.com <jmlchia@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 11:45 PM 

To: Mayor 

Cc: Michelle Sterling 

Subject: Food scrap recycling pick up  
  
Dear Mayor, 
 

My name is May Ling Chia, a resident at 19 Colonial Road.  I am writing to ask you to 
please approve all recommendations in the report submitted by the Scarsdale Conservation 
Advisory Council. 

 
I am a strong advocate of recycling and was delighted when our village supported the 

recycling of food scraps.  No one should waste food but when food scraps don't have to go 
into the garbage, it has another purpose.  My household garbage does not smell since food 
is separated from the regular garbage. 

 
I hope that you will implement weekly pick up of food scraps at curbside. 
 

Thank you. 
 

May Ling 


